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Our Ref:  PG/ZC Date:  11 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We are now into Week 5 of Term 1.  I would like to thank you all for your support, patience and positivity as we 
develop new plans and procedures to support Covid safety at Speyside High School. 
 
We are delighted to announce that Mr John Naples-Campbell has been appointed as Acting Depute Head Teacher 
and will take up this post as soon as possible.  Mr Campbell will have a wide remit, but he will also be providing 
ongoing support for the Performing Arts Department.  
 
Young people have been overwhelmingly impressive in the way they have embraced the new procedures.  I would 
particularly like to recognise their positivity in the wearing of face coverings (those who are able to).  This attitude 
really does underline their respect for others who may be more vulnerable than they are. 
 
It is vital that we maintain our high standards.  In particular we have noticed a reduction in the volume of hand 
sanitiser being used at entrances and exits recently.  It is imperative that all young people remember to use the 
sanitiser as they enter and leave the building.  If a young person cannot use this sanitiser it is vital they bring hand 
sanitiser that they are able to use.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs P Goodbrand 
Head Teacher 
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